
 

 

  

                          

 

 

 
 

              Kwanzaa Fundraiser! 
The Mosley-Cooper Heritage House, 
Historic Site in Wilmington, North 
Carolina, hosted a community event 
on November 16, 2024, in 
observance of National Native 
American Indian Heritage Month 
organized by the BEMF Kwanzaa 
Committee. 
 
The program featured Guest 
speaker, Dr. Arwin D. Smallwood, 
Dean of the College of Arts Social 
Sciences and Humanities at North 
Carolina Central University, 
who delivered an insightful lecture 
attracting attendees with diverse 
ancestry, including African, 
American Indian, and European 
heritage. 
 
The event featured cultural exchange 
through language, storytelling, 
music, song, praise and traditional 
native food, acknowledging the US 
recognition of 574 federally 
recognized American Indian tribes 
and Alaska Native Villages in the 
United States. 
 
To find information about and 
resources for Native Americans and 
Alaska Native entities, contact 
The Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), 
Division of Tribal Government 
Services, Mail Stop 3645-MIB, 1849 
C Street NW, Washington. DC 20240. 
Telephone number: (202) 513-7641. 
 
Special Thank You to Kwanzaa 
Committee, Volunteers and 
Contributors, St. Mark’s Episcopal 
Church Jackson Hall. 
 
For Upcoming Kwanzaa  
Information & Celebration contact 
   cell.  (910) 795-8597 
email: spellerislah@yahoo.com 
 
   cell: (910) 470-1051 
 email: shinitastaylor@aol.com 
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“Honoring the History and Heritage of North Carolina 

Indigenous Tuscarora Nation” 


